From: Office of the President

To: ETSU Faculty; ETSU Staff; students
Subject: Creation of Public Comment Website
Date: Friday, May 13, 2016 3:36:36 PM

To: ETSU students, faculty and staff

From: Brian Noland

Date: May 13, 2016

Subject: Creation of public comment website

During a meeting of the Interim University Council (IUC) earlier this semester, discussions took place on identifying a process by which members of the ETSU community could provide feedback on proposed new policies for the university. From those conversations, I am pleased to announce the creation of a new website designed to allow students, faculty and staff the opportunity to review some proposed policies and offer suggestions or ask questions. Those draft policies placed on the site will be available for public comment for a determined period of time, such as 30 days or 60 days.

Please note that the site must be accessed from a computer on campus, and posts will *not* be anonymous. You can access the site by visiting http://rfc.etsu.edu/publiccomment/. As you will see, three draft policies are already available for review.

Thank you for being part of our review process.